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Senator Susan McDonald  
Chair 
Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee 
Parliament House  
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

 

Dear Senator McDonald 

On 23 March 2021 I appeared as a witness before the Senate Rural and Regional Affairs 
and Transport Legislation Committee Estimates hearing. 

During my opening statement, I said:  

“LiveCorp has recently revised down our forecasted volumes for the 2020-21 
financial year to 800,000 head of cattle, just over a million sheep and only around 
9,000 goats.”  

I wish to correct this statement to the following: 

“LiveCorp has recently revised down our forecasted volumes for the 2020-21 
financial year to 800,000 head of cattle, just over half a million sheep and only 
around 9,000 goats.”  

The remainder of my statement given at the hearing is correct. 

I apologise for the error and trust this further information will be of assistance to the 
Committee. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Troy Setter 
Chair 
Australian Livestock Export Corporation 
8 April 2021  
 


